
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

INFORMATION ITEM #24-18 

 
 

TO:   Board of Education 

 

FROM:   Dr. Mary Ticknor 

 

DATE:   January 21, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Freedom of Information Request 
            

  

One freedom of information request was received on December 12, 2024. Please see request and 

response. 

 


